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April 11, 2014  
MarineFisheries Advisory 

2014 Vibrio Control Plan Compliance Workshop 
 

 
The Massachusetts Department of Agricultural Resources, in coordination with the Massachusetts Division 
of Marine Fisheries and the Massachusetts Department of Public Health, is hosting four workshops at the 
end of April 2014. The purpose of these workshops is to assist oyster growers and shellfish dealers in 
implementing the necessary practices to comply with the 2014 Vibrio Control Plan.  

 
The following meetings have been scheduled: 

 
 

April 22, 2014, 
Nauset Regional High School Auditorium 

100 Cable Road, Eastham, MA 
5:00-6:30 PM 

 

April 23, 2014 
Barnstable County Harborview Conference Room 

3195 Main Street, Barnstable, MA 
5:00-6:30 PM 

 
April 29, 2014 

Katherine Cornell Theater 
54 Spring Street, Vineyard Haven, MA 

12:00-1:30 PM 
 

April 30, 2014 
Plymouth Public Library 

  132 South Street, Plymouth, MA 
11:30 AM -1:00 PM 

 
                

If you have any questions, contact: 
 

Tom Shields 
Massachusetts Division of Marine Fisheries 

tom.shields@state.ma.us 
508-990-2860 x 126 

Eric Hickey 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 

eric.hickey@state.ma.us 
617-624-5745 

 
 

Sean Bowen   
Massachusetts Department of Agricultural Resources   

sean.bowen@state.ma.us 
617-626-1724 

 
 

For more information on the 2014 Vibrio Control Plan, visit: 
www.mass.gov.marinefisheries  
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